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From: Matt Moyer

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: 501 (c) (3) Organizations
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 8:25:46 AM

Dear Ms Preston,

Thank you for your time in reading and/or considering the letter sent to you from
the Freedom From Religion Foundation on 10 September. Many of us believe
churches and various Christian organizations should be taxed and have enjoyed
virtual non-transparency for decades. | understand that specifically

Christian organizations do not even have to send a notice to the IRS that they are claiming a 990

filing exemption! We fear that organizations like this could easily misuse donations and other types of
government funding, especially through a tax-exempt status.

We respectfully ask for a close look at this matter to see if in fact this is the case and to ensure all
organizations, religious and secular are treated with utmost fairness on this matter and other related tax
codes.

Kind Regards,

Matt Moyer
Denver, CO
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From: Mauricio Guerra

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: 501c changes
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 9:33:17 AM

Dear Christie:

As a secular American Citizen | have been concerned by the unfair treatment of the 501c secular
organizations by the IRS, there is unfounded privileges the religious organizations enjoy; the treatment
of nonprofit organizations should be equal, religion is just a human idea, not different from other causes
and human ideas, why do the IRS treats them special ? It is well known how many of these churches
are all about accumulating money and not paying taxes with little or no accountability, if the IRS is
going to expect the secular 501c organizations to file account yearly statements, so the churches,
please level the playing field. | suggest this:

1) Any IRS oversight of 501(c)(3) organizations must be equally enforced against religious
organizations.

2) The IRS should, at the very minimum, require church entities claiming exemption from filing the 990
to inform the IRS through a letter (or via a prescribed form).

Thank you for your attention.

Mauricio Guerra
guerramaur@aol.com
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From: Sailorboy268@yahoo.com

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: COMMENTS ON FORM 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 1:25:36 AM

Dear Mr. Preston: As an American Citizen, a Vietnam Veteran , and a constituent
of Congressman Steve Scalise of District 1 of the State of Louisiana, | am writing
this letter to you to comment on Form 990. Churches and other religious
organizations in this country observe a non-tax paying status, but | am deeply
troubled by the lack of accountability between churches and other non-profit
organizations, which amounts, in my opinion, of favoritism towards religion.

All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse a religious or atheistic position. Tax-payers, who subsidize tax-exempt
groups have the right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review
general financial disclosures of those tax-exempt groups. The privilege of NOT
being taxed must also demonstrate accountability and transparency on the part
of those organizations who apply for tax-exempt status.

As a citizen who has paid taxes, please ensure that ALL church and religious
organizations conform to the same I.R.S. requirements as all other 501 (c) (3)
groups. Since | have always believed in the separation of religion and government
(from a Southern Baptist background), it is vital that the I.R.S. fully enforces
501(c)(3) groups who file as churches conform to the same I.R.S requirements
as all other 501(c)(3) groups and file an annual notice with the I.R.S. that they
are claiming the exemption.

Thank you for reading this e-mail to you concerning this important comment on
Form 990. As a citizen, | appreciate your time and effort in performing your job.

Very truly yours,

Douglas R. Bartlett
16369 Blossom Lane
Tickfaw, LA 70466-2793
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From: Allie Gore

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Church tax exempt status
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 5:18:04 AM

¢ All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether
they espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS
singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the
disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or
lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have
a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general
financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some
measures of accountability.

Robert and Ruth Gore

Sent from my iPad
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From: James Huber

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Comments on Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 9:19:32 AM

Dear Ms Preston:

1) Any IRS oversight of 501(c)(3) organizations must be equally enforced against
religious organizations. All I ask for is equality under the law.

2) The IRS should, at the very minimum, require church entities claiming exemption
from filing the 990 to inform the IRS through a letter (or via a prescribed form).

3) All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.

4) Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other
501(c)(3) groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim
to be religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are
claiming tax exemption.

Respectfully,

James Huber

Colorado Springs, CO
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From: Garr Godfrey

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990 Comment
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 12:12:42 AM

I've heard the IRS is seeking public comment about Form 990 for non-profit
organizations.

The IRS' own estimates are that 25 MILLION hours are wasted on these forms.
Clearly, we know these are wasted and unnecessary because religious organizations
are not even required to file them. If the information is not needed because the
organization espouses some form of make-belief system, then surely the information
is not needed for secular non-profits.

Abolish the 990 or make the requirement the same for all s01(¢)@)s.

if the IRS deems it necessary that not being taxed must come with some measure of
accountability, then the rule should be applied evenly. No exemptions for churches.
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From: Charles McKeon

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 8:54:24 AM

All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an atheist
position or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by
exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or
lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know what
entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures. The privilege of not being
taxed must come with some measures of accountability. Please make churches conform to the same
IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations
that claim to be religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax
exemption.

Charlie McKeon  703-724-1793 « cmckeonjr@aol.com
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From: Colleen Hamson

To: Preston Christie A

Subject: Form 990

Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 12:50:22 AM
Ms Preston,

That this country still allows profiting corporations masquerading as churches to remain tax - exempt is
just another sign that we are not longer a democracy. You continue to allow the Mormon Corp to rake in
billions from true believing sheep that far to often cannot afford it. I'm quite sure you know that tithing
dollars go to building multi-billion dollar malls, procuring plush real estate to be used by a select few,
maintaining prisons around the world, and on and on.

Here's something that you might not be aware of: There are parents that are so deeply indoctrinated
that they pay their tithing before all other things. In our case, during the recession, my true believing
husband at the time, paid tithing before buying our daughter's meds for her autoimmune colon and liver
disease. He declared that if we had been righteous, she never would have been sick in the first place.
We were lovely house poor, never letting on that the recession had done us in for fear we would be
judged. So we ate poor people food and paid out over 600 in tithing each month. | saw a woman bring
her child to church without shoes. She was so proud that she had paid an honest tithe. Numerous
Brazilians removed the silver from their teeth to help build a temple. So many fools believing that the
true church helps the poor and suffering all over the world, when in reality, less than one percent goes
to charity. Billions of dollars a year. The leaders

of this corp are evil and you allow them to get away with it.

My daughter lost her colon. She suffers from malabsorption of nutrients now and is in pain everyday
due to stomach acid burning away at what is left of her intestines. She will never have children. She will
not live a full life.

Gawd help us all if you, Christie, are a Mormon.

I want to know that you read this.

Colleen Evans Hamson
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From: Trip

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 12:35:14 AM

| think that all non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position.

I think it is a good idea to follow these suggestions that have already been offered by others:
1) Any IRS oversight of 501(c)(3) organizations must be equally enforced against religious
organizations.

2) The IRS should, at the very minimum, require church entities claiming exemption from filing
the 990 to inform the IRS through a letter (or via a prescribed form).

Please stop giving favor to religious organizations over other good causes for no good reason.

T. Crumbley
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From: Corey Leon

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 9:28:35 AM

To whom it may concern:

« All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they
espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out
churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the disclosure
requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or lose their
exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have a right to know
what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial disclosures.
The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.

» Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other
501(c)(3) groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim
to be religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that they are
claiming tax exemption.

e By their very nature, 501 (c)(3) organizations are doing something for the public
good. I find it disturbing that an organization that merely espouses a belief has less
administrative burden than an organization which feeds the hungry, houses the
homeless, converses land, protects animal welfare or any of the other good work out
there. This makes no sense and flies in the face of the 2nd Amendment.

Corey Leon
Detroit, Ml
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From: Ron Groves

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Proposed Collection; Comment Request for Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 1:22:13 AM

Ms. Christie Preston,

IRS Reports Clearance Officer

Concerning the Proposed Collection; Comment Request for Form 990 and Related Schedules dated
07/14/2015. | am not associated with any Federal Agency but simply a concerned taxpayer about this
form. | make the following points:

¢ All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether they espouse an
atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged
treatment by exempting them from the disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations
must comply with, or lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups,
have a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general financial
disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of accountability.

¢ Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other 501(c)(3) groups. At a
minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that claim to be religious organizations, to
file an annual notice with the IRS that they are claiming tax exemption.

| understand there would be considerable opposition to the changes | propose. However, we need to
start somewhere. Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Ron Groves

45 Rushingwind

Irvine, CA 92614

majgroves@gmail.com
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From: Jerry B

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Re Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 12:12:08 AM

Dear Ms Preston:

As the time period for public comment comes to an end, | urge you to
please give equal enforcement of the rules to ALL non-profits. There

is no reason why churches and other religious organizations should not
have the same taxation and reporting obligations as other groups. No
special privileges should be given to religious 501c organizations.
Thank you for your time,

Jerry Brick,
Redwood City, CA
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From: Andrew Olinsky

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: Relates to Form 990
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 1:16:06 AM

¢ All non-profit organizations should be treated equally, regardless of whether
they espouse an atheist position, or a religious position. Currently the IRS
singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting them from the
disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must comply with, or
lose their exemption. Taxpayers, who are subsidizing tax-exempt groups, have
a right to know what entities are exempt from taxation and to review general
financial disclosures. The privilege of not being taxed must come with some
measures of accountability.

¢ Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other
501(c)(3) groups. At a minimum, the IRS should require any organizations that
claim to be religious organizations, to file an annual notice with the IRS that
they are claiming tax exemption.
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From: Brad Maggard

To: Preston Christie A
Subject: re: RFC for Form 990 and Related Schedules
Date: Sunday, September 13, 2015 9:12:22 AM

Currently the IRS singles out churches for privileged treatment by exempting
themlfrom ﬁhe disclosure requirements all other 501(c)(3) organizations must
comply with.

The privilege of not being taxed must come with some measures of
accountability. Taxpayers have a_right to know what entities are exempt from
taxation and to review general financial disclosures.

All non-profit organizations should be treated equally in this regard.
Please make churches conform to the same IRS requirements as all other
501(c)(3) groups.

Thank you.
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